
Janet Mason 

From: 	 Heather Pedersen 

Sent: 	 Tuesday, November 7, 2017 4:05 PM 

To: 	 Janet Mason 

Subject: 	 FW: 2017 VFW Application for Agent Change/Acquisition of Control 

Importance: 	 High 

From: Rudy Esquivias 

Sent: Tuesday, November 07, 2017 4:04 PM 

To: Heather Pedersen <hpedersen@AJCity.Net>; Dave Zellner <dzellner@AJCity.Net>; john.suniga@sfmd.az.gov  

Cc: Larry Kirch <lkirch@AJCity.Net>; Denise Moulson <dmoulson@AJCity.Net>; Kathy Connelly <kconnelly@ajcity.net>; 

Anne Wenk <awenk@AJCity.Net> 

Subject: RE: 2017 VFW Application for Agent Change/Acquisition of Control 

Heather: 

The Planning Division has no objections to the agent change/acquisition of control application for the VFW. Thanks. 

dtgctS ckiuiv jab 
Senior Planner/Zoning Administrator 
City of Apache Junction 
300 E. Superstition Blvd. 
Apache Junction, AZ 85119 
480-474-2645 
resquivias@ajcity.net   

SERVICE OVER AND ABOVE THE REST 

(Development Services Department office hours: Monday through Thursday from 7:00am to 
6:00pm, closed Fridays and Holidays.) 

From: Heather Pedersen 
Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2017 5:04 PM 
To: Dave Zellner; Rudy Esquivias; john.suniqa@sfmd.az.qov 
Cc: Larry Kirch; Denise Moulson; Kathy Connelly; Anne Wenk 
Subject: 2017 VFW Application for Agent Change/Acquisition of Control 

Hi, 

We have received an application for an Agent Change/Acquisition of Control for VFW 
#7968. 

Please have your department recommendations to me no later than Tuesday, November 
7, 2017 in order for this to be on the November 21st agenda. 



Thank you. 

Kind regards, 

Office Support Specialist 
City of Apache Junction — City Clerk 

300 E Superstition Boulevard 

Apache Junction, AZ 85119 
(480) 474-5050 

Service Over and Above the Rest 

Office hours are Monday-Thursday, 7:00 am-6:00 pm, closed Fridays. 

Follow Us On: 

This email is intended solely for use of the addressee and may contain confidential information, disclosure of which is prohibited 
pursuant to City Code Sec. 8A-510. lfyou have received confidential information in error, please delete or destroy all documents 
received. Emails generated by council members or City staff pertaining to City business are public records and are preserved 
according to the City's records retention schedule. To ensure compliance with the Open Meeting Law, members of the City Council 
should not forward email correspondence to other members of the Council. Members of the Council and other public bodies may 
reply to this message, but should not copy other members of the public body. 
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